
  

 
Chief Lawrence Weathers 
Lexington Police Department 
105 East Main Street 
Lexington, KY 40507 
 
 
February 29, 2024 
 

Dear Chief Weathers, 

 On behalf of the members of the Lexington Citizen Police Academy Alumni 
Association, we are pleased to announce that we have completed our yearly grant 
program process.  This program provides the Lexington Police Department with 
equipment and supplies that will be used for law enforcement purposes and also supports 
the Police Department’s community service and outreach programs.  This year’s grant 
awards of equipment and supplies for various units throughout the Police Department 
have a total value of $11,399.99. 

The list of items is as follows; 
o Guardian Angel Lights for enhanced visibility for our officers directing 

traffic 
o Nutritious food for officers attending Wellness Growth Sessions 
o Funding of Community Outreach program “Cops and Bobbers” 
o Victim Clothing Item Replacement for Sexual Assault Response Team 
o Cell Phone Replacement for victims of Domestic/Dating Violence/Violent 

Crimes 
o Replace Headsets for Crisis Negotiation Unit 
o Sports Equipment for Community-based Police Activities League 
o Safety Equipment for Community-based Safety City 
o Support for Community-based shoe program with Neighborhood 

Resource Officers 
o Support for Community-based program “Surviving Onward” 

It is the desire of the CPAAA to donate this various equipment and supplies with a total 
value of $11,399.99 to the Lexington Police Department.  This funding is given for no 
other purpose than to support our mission to “Back the Blue”.  Congratulations to you and 
your organization on these awards and please extend our thanks to all of your members 
for all you do in support of our community. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Guess 

Lisa Guess, CPAAA President 

Scott Rush 
Scott Rush, CPAAA Grant Committee Chairman
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